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Retirement Open House for Gary Peters

(KLZA) An open house celebrating the retirement of Gary Peters will be held Thursday from 1:30
— 3:30 p-m at the Auburn NRCS Office in the USDA Service Center. The address is 918 26th Street,
Suite B.

Peters is retiring after 25 years. The public is invited to attend.
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